
 

July 12, 2010                                 Reference:  127580 

 

 

 

Larry Moore 

President 

Canadian Electrical Stewardship Association 

180 Attwell Drive, Suite 300 

Toronto ON  M9W 6A9  

 

Dear Mr. Moore: 

 

Thank you for submitting the BC Portable And Floor Care Appliance Stewardship Plan dated 

June 25, 2010, on behalf of Canadian Electrical Stewardship Association (CESA), as required 

under section 4 of the Recycling Regulation. 

 

I have completed my review of the submission and hereby approve the BC Portable And Floor 

Care Appliance Stewardship Plan for household appliances and floor care appliances.  Please be 

advised that this approval does not extend to any materials or content contained in the plan that 

are extraneous to the requirements of section 5 of the Recycling Regulation. 

 

I look forward to working with you to ensure your program is successfully implemented by 

April 1, 2011.  If you have any question about this approval or the implementation of your plan 

please contact David Lawes at 250-387-3588 or David.Lawes@gov.bc.ca . 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

David Ranson 

Director, Environmental Management Act 

 

cc: David Lawes, Head, Industry Product Stewardship Programs 

 Teresa Conner, Senior Policy Advisor 

 

File: 50400 – 25/ELEC/CESA 

 

 

Ministry of Environment Office of the Director 
Environmental Quality 
Environmental Protection Division 

Mailing Address: 
PO Box 9341 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria BC  V8W 9M1 

Telephone:     (250) 387-9933 
Facsimile:       (250) 356-7197 
Website: www.gov.bc.ca/env 
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